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The students of Management Studies Department, J C Bose University of           
Science and Technology, YMCA had gone for a visit to the Bombay Stock             
Exchange, New Delhi Office on 22​nd October, 2019. The visit was organized by             
Dr. Manisha Goel and Ms. Zoha Asghar. Thirty students from MBA 3​rd            
Semester went for the visit. At the BSE office, experts on financial markets             
shared their valuable experience with the students. The students were made           
aware with the everyday workings of the stock market and how to deal with              
client demands.  

 
The BSE experts also introduced students to the various certifications being           
provided by the BSE institute. It was a great learning experience for the students              
and the experts also expressed to conduct more such visits and workshops in the              
future.  

 

  


